
iGRHS IB ADMISSIONS POLICY 

 

Grand Rapids High School has an open enrollment policy for students who wish to 

take IB courses and for those students who wish to attempt the IB Diploma.  This 

policy is widely communicated.  The IB Coordinator goes into both 9th and 10th 

grade classrooms to share this philosophy and to explain the program to students.  

GRHS IB Brochures are given out to students.  The philosophy is also shared 

through the GRHS website and to parents at information sessions. 

 

The GRHS IB Coordinator has multiple information sessions each year for students 

who have expressed interest in learning more about the IB Diploma after hearing 

about the program in the 9th and 10th grade classes.  Typically, the Extended Essay 

Coordinator and the CAS Coordinator are part of these meetings.  Students who 

express further interest after attending these informational sessions have one on 

one meetings with the IB Coordinator to plan out schedules and further instruct 

students in the IB Diploma program and philosophy. 
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